
I’M MS. KENT
August 2023

Dear First Grade Families, 

My name is Ms. Kent and I am so excited to be your First Grade teacher! 
This will be my second year teaching First Grade at HES! I grew up in 
Montgomery Township, NJ (right next door to Hillsborough) and graduated 
from The College of New Jersey in May 2021. 

First Grade is a time for growing in our academics, making friendships, 
building independence, and overall having fun! I look forward to meeting 
you and learning about all my wonderful students! We are going to have so 
much fun getting to know each other while creating a welcoming classroom 
community. 

PARENTS: Please remember to look over our First Grade supply list and 
bring in these supplies in a ziploc bag labeled with your child’s name. You 
can even bring them in at our Open House. If you are able, please bring in 
one of the following: a box of plastic spoons or a box of plastic forks.
On the first day of school, please have your child bring a backpack, a 
healthy snack, and a water bottle labeled with their name. At your earliest 
convenience, please fill out the Child Information Survey hyperlinked in this 
letter. If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to me at 
ekent@htps.us. 

Love,
Ms. Kent

Ms. Kent’s Favorites! What are yours?
Color: Purple

Ice Cream: Mint Chocolate Chip
Sport: Dance

Food: Pineapple Pizza
Drink: Lemonade

Beach Town: Ocean City, NJ

https://forms.gle/N1csyx1P95kQS6be7
mailto:ekent@htps.us

